
Yesterday we received about
.25’’ of rain, far less than what
was expected last week
when we were watching
tropical system Sara.
Fortunately, that system fell
apart as it crossed over the
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Today we are replacing some of
the Coco Plum along number 17 to
fill in the gaps along the fence. We
are using 7 gallon plants to help
match them up to the existing
hedge. Our hope is that by the end
of next summer that hedge will be 

Yucatan peninsula. This time of year, 
 as we head into dry season even a .25’’ of rain helps maintain
water levels in the ground and aquifers.

fully established and at or about the height of the fence. It will
be great once it is able so screen and hide the fence from Quail
West.



 Happy Thanksgiving and safe travels to everyone next week
from the Worthington Golf Course Maintenance Crew.


